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Dear Legislators, 

 

I am writing today in opposition to HB4002 as it is currently being presented. The 

subject of Overtime Wages in agriculture deserves thorough consideration by all. It 

would seem that the State of Oregon is in an excellent position to step back from the 

time crunch of a Short Session and use the time between now and the next Full 

Session to allow the interested and effected parties to work towards a sound "Oregon 

Plan" that could enjoy the input and experiences gleaned from states that have 

already begun to implement Agricultural Overtime Wages. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

David Cooper 


